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Dear Lord Bonomy,
 
I would like you to ensure that the spirit of the Protection of Wild Mammals (Scotland) Act 2002
 is upheld and enforced with the killing of foxes and other mammals by packs of dogs being
 properly banned in Scotland.
 
To achieve this the following actions are required
 
1: Ban the use of hounds to deliberately chase wild mammals and allow only drag hunting in
 Scotland.

 2: Restrict the number of hounds which can be used to flush out foxes to a maximum of two.

 3: Make it compulsory for hounds to be fitted with suitable muzzles when being used to flush
 out foxes.

4: Check compliance of the above and existing legislation.

 Cath Scott
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